
 
 

 
As the holidays season approaches us, to our Navajo children & families near 
and far please accept our Holiday Wishes. May this Christmas season bring 
you and your loved ones a great deal of joy, peace, and beautiful time spent 
with your loved ones. 
 
For our Division staff, please know how proud I am of your teamwork and all 
your efforts. Each of you have contributed to doing some great work in the 
past year, and I want to recognize that. Christmas is a time to rejoice and feel 
grateful for those we love and care for. Ahéhee’ for all you have done for our 
great Navajo Nation and for the children and families we serve. We are able 
to continue to achieve these successes for our families with your dedication 
and hard work - Ahéhee’. 
 
Yáʼátʼééh Késhmish dóó Baa Hózhǫ́ǫgo Nee Nínáadoohah! 
 
Thomas Cody 
Executive Director  

 


